
 

 

1 December 2023 
 

 

 

PARENTS & CITIZENS ASSOCIATION 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

The Quakers Hill Public School Parents & Citizens (P&C) Association have launched a new website, featuring 

up-to-date information about the P&C, meetings and fundraising events, as well as the new online uniform 

shop https://www.qhpspnc.com.au/  

 

UNIFORM SHOP 

The Uniform Shop is operated by the P&C and is located on-site in H block. You can purchase the uniform 

in person or online. From Friday 1 December 2023, Flexischools will no longer be used for uniform orders. 

All uniform items can be purchased through the P&C website https://www.qhpspnc.com.au/s/shop  Please 

note, Flexischools will still be used for canteen orders only. 

 

In 2024, the uniform shop will be open for over the counter sales. Opening hours below: 

Week 1 

Tuesday 30 January 2024 and Wednesday 31 January 2024  

8:30-11 am - Years 1-6 

Thursday 1 February 2024 and Friday 2 February 2024 

8:30-11 am - Kindergarten only 

 

Week 2 - CLOSED 

 

Week 3 onwards 

Weekly during the school term 

Tuesday afternoons between 1:30-2:45 pm 

Thursday mornings between 9:15-10:30 am 

 

All enquiries can be submitted through the form on the website, via phone 02 8526 9406 or email 

support@qhpspnc.com.au  

 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo        Melissa Jesuorobo    
Principal         P&C President    

 
A copy of this note can be located on the school website – http://www.quakershil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes 
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